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* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Autumn Term - Week 4  
 

Our year 6’s have had another ‘taste’ of secondary school life at Penrice on Thursday- a great day had by all! 
  

Thank you for the kind donations towards our MacMillan coffee morning this morning- they were very much   
appreciated and we will let you know how much has been raised as soon as it’s all collected in and counted up. 
  

We are very pleased to welcome Mr Rory Jarvis, our new Sports Support Teaching Assistant. He will be in 
school with us on Monday’s, Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s. He is also offering two extra clubs, details of which 
have been sent out earlier this week. 
  
I hope you all had fun with last week’s word ‘cattywampus’… 
  

*This week’s word is – ‘lionhearted’ – which means brave and determined. 
  

HAPPY FRIDAY! 
 

PS Can any outstanding SEND questionnaires please be returned asap. 
 

Mrs L-D-L. 

PARENT EVENINGS – WEDNESDAY 10TH OCTOBER AND THURSDAY 11TH OCTOBER 
Please make an appointment for parent’s evening on one of the above dates. You can book your appointment by using 
our appointment sign up sheets in reception which are available from Monday 2nd October 2018. 
 

If you are unable to come in to reception please contact the school office who will be able to book an appointment for 
you.   

A word from Mr. Jarvis—our new Sports Support Teaching Assistant 

I have been lucky enough to be asked to support with PE in the school Monday – 

Wednesday. Starting next Monday I will be teaching PE in all four classes and 

can’t wait to see what exciting talent and pupils the school has. Each week the 

school will be     adding a star of the week award into the newsletter (one pupil 

from KS1 and KS2) these will be given a certificate from me at the end of the 

week.  Also any information regarding festivals/friendlies and clubs will be   

added. Really excited to be a part of the school and looking forward to       

promoting the PE profile. Please feel free to come and speak to me should you 

have any queries. Thank you.  

Mr Rory Jarvis 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
The School Photography Company is coming to Luxulyan School on Friday 5th October to take photographs of 
individual pupils. If you would also like your child’s younger sibling/s included, who do not attend school yet, 
please see Mrs Grubb in the school office and she will let you know a suitable time in the morning. 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

OCTOBER 
Walk to School Month 
1st October—AR Reader Meeting—Parents of Year1/2/3/4/5/6 
4th October—Bodmin College Open Evening—Year 6 
5th October– School Photographs—Portrait 
10th October—Nasal Flu Immunisations - Reception to Year 5 
10th October—Parent’s evening 1 
11th October—Parent’s evening 2 
16th October—Restormel Castle trip—Beech Class 
17th October—Open Afternoon 1pm-3pm 
18th October—Whole School Time Travel Dress Up 
22nd October—26th October—Half Term 
29th October—2nd November—Inset days—School closed to pupils 
 

NOVEMBER  
12th November—Anti Bullying Week 
16th November—Children in Need 
 

DECEMBER 
6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal 
18th December—Christmas Performance  
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December Christmas jumper day and parties 
 
STAFF TRAINING DAYS – CLOSED TO PUPILS 
29th October   31st October 
30th October    1st November                    2nd November 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—21.09.18—27.09.18 

Well Done to Ash Class again this week 100% attendance 

SCHOOL CENSUS DAY 

It is School Census Day on Thursday 4th October. We have a replacement menu: 

Sausage and Chips 

Macaroni Cheese 

 With Baked Beans and Garden Peas 

     Jacket Potato 

       Ice cream for pudding 

     The price is £2.32 (free to all Infant children) 

ATTENDANCE UPDATE  

During the academic year 2017-

18, 184 days were lost due to 

unauthorised holidays during 

term time. They were not          

authorised absence as holidays are 

not considered ‘exceptional             

circumstances’.  

As of September 2018, due to 

the huge increase in the amount 

of absence requests we now    

receive, we may request that the 

Local Authority issue penalty   

notices to parents who remove 

their children from school without     

authorisation.  
 

 

Next Tuesday at 2.15pm there will be an information session about 

AR Reader for parents of children in Year 1 and upwards. This will 

be an opportunity to find out all about the AR Reader programme 

we use at Luxulyan.  We hope that it will give you the information 

you need so you can feel confident about how your children are 

learning to read at school.  We look forward to seeing you next 

week. 

Mrs Williams 


